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January 13, 2020 
 
 
ISMAEL ARREDONDO GOVEA 
301 S WESTERN AVE 
WENATCHEE, WA 98801 
 
 
 
Dear ISMAEL: 
 
On behalf of the faculty and staff, welcome to Wenatchee Valley College! We are excited that you are 
part of The Admissions Guarantee (TAG) Program and have been admitted to WVC for Fall 2020. TAG is 
a partnership between your high school and WVC designed to make the transition from high school to 
college easier. You must graduate from your high school to be a TAG participant. You will need to 
complete an admissions application to the college if you have not already done so. If you have applied, 
please let us know how we can further assist you. 
 
To apply, please come by campus and visit us, or feel free to apply online at www.wvc.edu/apply. When 
completing your application for admission, please help us by including “TAG” in Section 2, where it ask 
“what is your intended major area of study.” Please see the example below.  
 

 
 

Admitted for: Fall 2020 
Advising & registration begins: May 26, 2020  

 
You will learn more about WVC when you attend a New Student Advising and Registration session. We 
offer several sessions for all new students starting, May 26, 2020 thru September 4, 2020. You must 
attend one of these sessions in order to enroll at WVC.  
 
If you choose not to enroll at WVC, no action is required; you will be removed from our enrollment 
process in September.  
  
Please review the TAG Student Checklist on the back of this letter for your next steps. If you have any 
questions, please contact Lucero Martinez, Outreach and Recruitment Coordinator, at 509.682.6837 or 
by email at outreach@wvc.edu. You will be seeing a WVC representative visiting your high school this 
year, so stop by the table, get some WVC swag, and say “Hi”! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jonathan Barnett  
Director of Enrollment Services/Registrar 
 

http://www.wvc.edu/apply

